
 

 
 
 

 
Police Organizations Lining Up Behind Mendoza 

Susana Mendoza Wins Support of Two More Police Organizations 
 
 
Chicago, January 13, 2011 -- State Representative Susana Mendoza has earned the endorsement of the 
Police Benevolent & Protective Association (PB&PA) and their largest local the Chicago Police 
Sergeants’ Association (CPSA) in her campaign for City Clerk.  
 
"Representative Mendoza was the clear choice for City Clerk. It was apparent from her record of fighting 
for law enforcement officials in Springfield, that she has a commitment to community safety and 
supporting law enforcement officials" said Sergeant Robert Kirchner, President of the Chicago Police 
Sergeants Association. "We are proud to give our endorsement to Susana Mendoza" said Sergeant 
Kirchner. 
 
The CPSA represents over 2500 active and retired sergeants and their families. The PB&PA represents 
over 7,000 active and over 3,500 retired members across the state. The mission of the CPSA is to 
promote a social as well as a fraternal organization; provide assistance to all members and their families 
in their time of need; and promote the morale and welfare for the collective good of all Sergeants of the 
Chicago Police Department. 
 
“I am honored to receive the endorsement of the Police Benevolent and Protective Association and the 
Chicago Police Sergeants Association” said Representative Mendoza. “Working hard for members of law 
enforcement has always been a priority for me. I plan to continue working hard for the Sergeants and the 
rest of the police when I am City Clerk” Mendoza said. 
 
The PB&PA and CPSA join the Latin American Police Association as police organizations endorsing 
Mendoza in her bid for City Clerk.  
 
Click here to download and view a complete list of her most recent endorsements.  
 
About Susana Mendoza 
 
Rep. Susana Mendoza was elected to her sixth term as State Representative from the 1st District of 
Illinois, which includes the Chicago communities of Brighton Park, Little Village, Gage Park, and Back of 
the Yards. Rep. Susana Mendoza is currently running to be the next Chicago City Clerk in the municipal 
elections to be held on February 22, 2011. 
 
### 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Brendan O’Sullivan, 773-218-4494 
Brendan.osullivan@susanamendoza.com  
 
 
To learn more about Susana Mendoza and her bid for Chicago City Clerk: 
 
"Visit" her official website: 
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www.susanamendoza.com  
 
"Like" her on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/susanamendoza10  
 
"Follow" her on Twitter:  
www.twitter.com/susanamendoza10  
 
"Watch" her on YouTube: 
www.youtube.com/susanamendoza10  
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